
FLORIDA KEYS NATIONAL MARINE SANCTUARY ADVISORY COUNCIL 
 

Marathon Garden Club, 5270 Overseas Highway, Marathon 
Tuesday, February 17, 2009 

 
MOTION 

 
Moved by Mr. Jon Fajans and seconded by Dr. Jerry Lorenz.   There was no discussion and no one was 
opposed, and the motion was deemed passed unanimously by Chair Bruce Popham.  
 
Below is the text of the motion. 
 
That the Sanctuary Advisory Council recommend to the Sanctuary Superintendent that the Florida Keys 
National Marine Sanctuary do all that it can to fund and support programs to monitor, educate the  public, 
and remove lionfish from the Florida Keys by supporting projects such as REEF, and Mote’s MEERA 
and any others. 
 
--- 
 
The Council is an advisory body to the sanctuary superintendent.  The opinions and findings of this 
publication do not necessarily reflect the position of the Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary, the 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 
or the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission. 


